
13-NHS Applications Due 

17- School Banking, 11:30 am 

17-”Wearing O’ the Green all 
school, free, Dress Down Day 

 

I pray that God, the source of hope, will fill you completely with joy and peace because you trust in 
him. Then you will overflow with confident hope through the power of the Holy Spirit. Romans 15:13 

20-Modified Spring Sports Begin 

20-Booster Club meeting @ 4:30 
in Room 314. 

21-PSAT’S grades 8, 9, & 10 

23-Auction 

24-No School 

29-Open House, 9:00 am –              
11:30 am 

30-Elementary Spring Art Show,    
6:00 pm- 9:00 pm 

30-Spring Picture Day 

31-First Grade Field Trip to Howe 
Caverns, 8:30 am – 1:30 pm 

31-Financial Aid Deadline 

31- End MP3 

LOOKING AHEAD 
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Modified Baseball 
Practices will begin on 
Monday, March 20. 

Did you know that last year we had over 200 
items at our Annual Auction?   Items included 
jewelry, events, electronics, art, tools and gift 
certificates to restaurants, salons, shows, 
movies, and much, much more!  All of these 
donations come in from members of LCS that 
either mail or hand-deliver a letter to local 
businesses.  Do you have a favorite restaurant 
your family goes to often?  Or a vacation spot 
that you visit every year?  Businesses might be 
more apt to donate to customers they see on 
a regular basis.  Please help make our 
Auction a success by taking a letter and 
delivering it to a business you 
patronize.  Please contact Amy Thiel at 
athiel@lcs.org or click here to 
be a part of this important 
event. Letters can be sent home 
with your student(s) or emailed 
directly to you!  Thank you!   

mailto:athiel@lcs.org?subject=I%20would%20like%20to%20help%20get%20Auction%20donations!%20%20
http://lcs.org/2017-treasures-heart-auction


A reminder that the deadline for applying for Financial Aid is March 31, 2017 
You may apply online at https://online.factsmgt.com/aid.  Once you have applied for 
financial aid, you are also welcomed to apply for a separate tuition assistance fund, the 
Mike Davis Memorial Fund for Tuition Assistance (MDMFTA).  Applications are available at 
www.lcs.org.  Along with the completed application, parents are asked to submit a letter 
explaining the circumstances that affect their financial ability 
to pay tuition and fees.  For more information, please 
contact Betsy Bersani at 434-6051. 

The LCS Financial Aid Committee shall not disclose any of 
the confidential information in any manner whatsoever and 
shall hold and maintain the confidential information in 
strictest confidence. 

 

PAGE 2 

FINANCIAL  AID 

JOB OPPORTUNITIES AT LOUDONVILLE CHRISTIAN 
SCHOOL FOR THE 2017-2018 SCHOOL YEAR 

1. Full time 6th Grade teacher—Application deadline March 31 

2. Full Time High School Math Teacher 

3. Part time K-12 Art Teacher 

4. Part time 7-12 Spanish Teacher 

 

Teaching applications are available here on our website  

If you have any questions email Tim Calkins at 
tcalkins@lcs.org.  

Dear Loudonville Christian School Family, 
 
NYS lawmakers are expected to enact a state budget by the end of March and, once again, 
they are considering a program to help families pay for tuition at Christian elementary 
and secondary schools. While there is considerable support for the initiative, there are 
those who strongly oppose offering any support to our tuition-paying families. Please 
take a moment to urge Governor Cuomo and legislators to help families pay for Christian 
school tuition by including Education Tax Credits or a similar program in the enacted 
state budget. Time is of the essence, so please act now! Join us and let 
your voice be heard by participating in our Voter Voice campaign; it 
will only take a few minutes of your time to send this message to your 
legislators. https://www.votervoice.net/ACSI/campaigns/50503/
respond 

https://online.factsmgt.com/aid
http://www.lcs.org
http://lcs.org/application/files/1814/7828/5685/LCSTeacher_Application.pdf
mailto:tcalkins@lcs.org
https://www.votervoice.net/ACSI/campaigns/50503/respond
https://www.votervoice.net/ACSI/campaigns/50503/respond
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March 29, 2017 

9:00 am to 11:30 am 

Generous Tuition Assistance Available 

 

PK  
to  

12th Grade 

After 19 years as a student, coach and faculty member, the time has come for me to 
move on from Loudonville Christian School and pursue employment elsewhere.  This 
decision has not been made lightly but after having many discussions with my family and 
administration, it became obvious that God was pushing me in another direction.  LCS 
will always hold a special place in my heart.  From my memories of Charlie, Elvis, 
Section II finalists, to bringing the ice cream truck at lunch time, coaching, and finally 
teaching, what I have learned and accomplished here will define me for the rest of my 
career.  There aren’t enough words to express how grateful I am for Loudonville 
Christian School.  No matter where I end up next year, I still believe whole-heartedly in 
Christian education.  We provide a safe place to learn in a not-so-safe world. 

~Mr. Matt Sindoni~  

We have received notice from East Greenbush Central Schools that On March 24 their 
district is closed; therefore there will NOT be private school bus transportation. We 
do not know if any other districts will  not be providing transportation on that                 
day. If you have any questions please contact your home district                         
Transportation Department. 



 

Our parent teacher Fellowship (PTF) is sponsoring a free 
roller-skating event on Friday, March 24. they have 
reserved the Rollarama in Schenectady from 4:00—6:00 pm 
just for us!. This is the Friday after the auction, school IS 
NOT IN SESSION. All studentS and their siblings can skate at 
no charge to celebrate our school auction and to just 
HAVE fun!!! Parents can watch for free or join the fun for 
$7.00. This exciting event will be held at Rollarama in 
Schenectady, at 2710 hamburg street. 
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On Thursday, March 9th, 17 students in grades 3-7 represented LCS at the ACSI Math 
Olympics in Bennington, VT.  The students enjoyed a great day off campus, showcasing their God-
given gifts in Math.  Our participating students were Joanna Kang, Grace Tavani, Mark Obelman, 
Michael Agne, Rachael Phillips, Jack Bibighaus, Everest Kuang, Josiah Mo, Renee Zhang, 
Annabelle Root, Emmie Ashley, Payton Harding, Kara Stallmer, George Chan, Cole Thompson, 
Nathan Scott, and Ben Laflen.  Congratulations to these students on a job well done! 

 

We have had our water tested in 9 different places in 
the school and we met all the New York State 
Requirements! We passed each test with flying colors! 

WATER TESTING: 



Loudonville Christian 
School presents 

                 
 

Marion Blumenthal Lazan, a Holocaust survivor and co-author of Four Perfect 
Pebbles will be a guest of LCS on April 27, 2017 at 10:15 am in the LCC Sanctuary. 
Not only does she tell her family’s story, but stresses the themes of tolerance, 
hope and perseverance. With sensitivity and patience, she captivates students. 
Her presentation echoes the way we would like students to treat each other. 
Won’t you plan on joining us for this special event?  

Marion Blumenthal Lazan 
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Congratulations to Zoe  Zuelsdorf for being chosen as the Time Warner Cable 
Athlete Scholar for her 2016 soccer season. Click here to check it out! 

 

TIME WARNER CABLE ATHLETE SCHOLAR! 

St Patrick’s day  
      bake sale! 

Brought to you by the 
10th grade on Thursday, 

March 16 

Don’t forget 
to bring 

your gold! 

http://www.twcnews.com/nys/capital-region/scholar-athlete/2017/03/12/scholar-athlete-of-the-week--zoe-zuelsdorf.html



